

2018-07-09 Project Management Meeting

Attendees

- [Jamie Thomas](#)
- Cynthia
- Burke Mamlin
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#)
- [Samuel Male](#)
- Darius Jazayeri
- Juliet Wamalwa
- Tenso Martyn

Regrets: Wyclif (sick)

Discussion items

Project Activities Spreadsheet

Item	Who	Notes
Last weeks notes		2018-07-02 Project Management Meeting
Internships: GSoC 2018	Daniel Futerman	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Second evaluations open this week, student and mentor submissions due Fri. 13 July. • So far, it seems most students are in good standing, except for one project where the mentor has raised issues. In discussions with them to see if they're considering failing the student. • In addition, students have been asked to produce a short 3-5min demo recording (https://talk.openmrs.org/t/gsoc-2018-second-evaluations-presentations/18800) • Need to let the community know where they can go to catch up on GSoC later this week <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • https://talk.openmrs.org/tags/gsoc2018-midterm
Internships: Andela	Daniel Kayiwa	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • List of Andela Projects • 4 on OCL - Daniel to see when this team will "fall off" • 3 on order entry • OCL will get additional developer before the current team "falls off" • Next team will be split between order entry and OCL • "Celebrating Our Andela Partnership" blog post - https://openmrs.org/2018/06/celebrating-our-andela-partnership/ • Should we ask Andela to create log in and landing page? Daniel believes yes because this is more front end work. May be a good opportunity to use a more experienced dev to take Andela through a mini sprint • Daniel blogged about Andela. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Put out a call for projects to come on as project leads building off of Andela blog post
SolDevelo / Sync 2.0	Jakub S?awi?ski	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Daily updates on this thread: Sync 2.0 Project daily stand-ups • As of 2 July, waiting for digital square notice award to restart Sync2 involvement
OpenMRS Reference Application 2.8/2.9	Stephen Senkomago Musoke	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Juliet updating documentation for 2.8 and some tickets are moving to 2.9 • Stephen will do retrospective on Talk of the last couple of releases- this still needs to be done • In week or two start discussion on 2.9 😊 - are we ready to do this or do next week? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Will need discussion of proposed milestones/targets for RefApp 2.9 • Release scheduled for Oct 2018 • According to Release Process Timeline we should be "Early July: October release manager announces modules" <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Maurya confirmed to post for release manager on Talk
OpenMRS Platform 2.2	Samuel Male and Irene Nyakate	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Most tickets remaining are awaiting developers • July 2018 release date • Can see where things stand on the Technical Roadmap • Daniel and Wyclif agreed last week to take on some of the tickets - progress? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Daniel and Wyclif did not have time to pick up tickets over the last week • Will focus on one ticket for now: <div style="border: 1px solid #ccc; padding: 5px; margin-top: 10px;"> + IDGEN-42 - Add web-services to idgen module CLOSED </div> <p>Any developers with any time (30 minutes, an hour, a day, whatever) to help with Platform 2.2, please try to move IDGEN-42 forward.</p>

OCL Update	Jon Payne	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Unable to make the call today
AOB		<p>Last week todos</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <input type="checkbox"/> Stephen Senkomago Musoke will do retrospective on Talk of the last couple of releases <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Daniel Kayiwa will get preliminary Andela tickets to PIH for review and creation of additional tickets <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Stephen Senkomago Musoke will post to Talk to see if open office hours would be useful to people <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • https://talk.openmrs.org/t/community-support-openmrs-implementor-and-developer-office-hours/18766 <input type="checkbox"/> Terry will ask Christine to put together a funding opportunities spreadsheet to keep on the wiki <p>Those who want to help with infrastructure can be pointed to the OpenMRS infrastructure telegram channel</p>
Next week		2018-07-16 Project Management Meeting

Action items

- Burke will Tweet about GSoC and new TPM
- Jamie will reach out to Paul for a blog entry about our new TPM
- Daniel will get an update to see how long we have the OCL Andela team for
- Darius and Tendo to put out a call for projects to come on as project leads building off of Andela blog post
- [Stephen Senkomago Musoke](#) will do retrospective on Talk of the last couple of releases
- Maurya to post for release manager on Talk
-